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Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Another week has gone by in the blink of an eye and children are very much in the groove in this very important second half of 
the Autumn Term. We have so much to look forward to over the coming term, including our Winter Fair, Movie Nights, Into 
Film Festival visits as well as our raft of other educational visits which were shared with you recently. 

Assessments for children will take place next week and we look forward to sharing the outcomes with you during our upcom-
ing parent consultations. On that note, please do book your appointment if you haven’t already done so using our online sys-
tem: https://princessmay.schoolcloud.co.uk/ There will be a chance to meet with the office team as well as the SENCO on this 
evening, and you can also buy uniform should you need to. 

A reminder that the school opens at 8:45am each morning so please do take advantage of the 10 minutes of additional maths 
the children receive from this time. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds - Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

We are holding after school ‘movie time’ on Friday 
24th November for children in Reception, Year 1, 
Year 2 and Year 3.  Tickets cost £5 per child and will 
include snacks, including popcorn and drinks.  We 
will be watching the Walt Disney Movie, Elemental. 

Key Dates 

Please check our 
wonderful new 
Parent Board at 
the school gate 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a 

Growth Mindset. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Leena Sofia Avani Zayn Halima Elizabeth 
Kaden 

Homework Champions 

Congratulations to class 4CJ with the 
most completed homework this week.  
The pupil with the highest percentage: 
Pele (4CJ), Congratulations! 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please 

congratulate them on their exceptional achievement!!  

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Recep-

tion 
Adan 

Leena 

Asjah 

Kyran 

Jahsharie 

Sofia 

Amira 

Nellie 

Serkan 

Amina 

Yusra 

Shemiah 

Olivia 

Paloma 

Kiera 

Dina 

J’Mari 

Andreas 

Mimi 

David 

Keren 

Abubakar 

Kai-Jah 

Zvezda 

Jay 

Rosa 

Kianna 

Nehemiah 

we are supporting the Royal British Legion's Poppy Appeal 
again this year. Please help us raise as much donations by pur-
chasing a poppy at school. Poppies will be on sale before and 
after school.  Every donation is greatly appreciated.

Poppy Appeal 

We are thrilled to announce that our Princess May community 
raised £164! Your donations will 
help the Royal British Legion to 
continue their vital work sup-
porting veterans and the Armed 
Forces community. We thank you 
for your support! 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

 Congratulations to Diandre 
(3ML) and Waseem (4CJ) who 

are this week’s Times 
Tables Rock Stars! 

 

Class Dojo 
Winners  

 This week’s Dojo  
Winner is  Dylan 
(4CJ) with 311  
points! The class 

winners are:  

1st  Y4—4393 points 

2nd  Y5—3912 points 

3rd  Y6—3043 points 

Star Writer 

Congratulations to 

Islam (Y2) who is 
this week’s Star 
Writer! 

 

 

https://princessmay.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Winter Fair—Friday 8th December 
During the Winter Fair, there will be a Tombola and 
Raffle. If you have any items that you would like to 
donate, please bring them to the main office by Friday 
1st December. 

If you would like to support our PTFA and school by 
volunteering in preparation and during the Winter Fair, 
please let a member of our PTFA or staff know. We 
would appreciate as much support as possible to make 
this the best Winter fair yet! 

Parent/carer Stalls: If you would like to have a stall on 
the day to sell your own items, the cost will be £25 and 
you will be able to keep all your proceedings or you 
can donate all or part to the school.  Please contact the 
office for more information. 

Diwali! 
 
This year we celebrated Diwali with a special assembly. Our EYFS have been learning about Diwali and 
have been making delicious chapattis, painting fireworks and creating rangoli patterns. Happy Diwali to 
all our families celebrating.  

 

 


